
Greetings Friend, 

Please join the RNC's Election Integrity Director Logan 
Peterson at 7:00 pm on Wednesday, July 24th, at 239 
Anderson Ferry Road, Cincinnati, OH, 45238 to learn about 
how YOU can help Election Integrity by Poll Observing this 
November!

Logan’s presentation will explain some of the current issues 
facing Election Integrity efforts in Ohio along with what the 
RNC and ORP are doing to help combat them. It will also serve 
as an official training for those interested in poll observing in 
the state of Ohio! Any attendees at this event will have 
everything they need to be officially credentialed as an observer 
if they would like to be. 
I hope to see you that Wednesday! 

Logan Peterson 

Ohio State Director of Election Integrity 

lpeterson@gop.com 
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